From: il Face

Sent: 07 June 2021 19:00

To: Planning Planning; Nathaniel Young

Cc: Richard Limbrick

Subject: Application 2021/1813/P _ Proposal to locate a 5G Mast adjacent Primrose Hill
Attachments: Primrose Hill Before.pdf; Primrose Hill After.pdf

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicions Please take cxtra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verity vour password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Good evening

We have only recently become aware of this application and T understand that today is the last day to
comment.

As a practice, we would like to register an objection to this proposal.

Whils we understand that this is not an easy object to locate to choose to locate it against the Hill which
provides some of the most peaceful and relaxing views would seem completely inappropriate and
unacceptable.

We have spent many years of our lives trying to improve the environment in Primrose Hill.

This mast is a brutish object that cannot be concealed by trees - as shown in the attached images

Tt would sit adjacent sub area 1 of the Conservation Area. If the usual rules of judgment were applied, we
cannot see how it could possibly be deemed 'to preserve and enhance' the Conservation Area

There must be a better location than this.

If not, Primrose Hill has survived this long with the level of mobile communication to be expected in a rural
area, and maybe it will have to continue to do so.

This at least should be a matter for public debate.

Jill Facer
CHASSAY+LAST Architects



